
 

 

UNDERGROUND CABLE INSTALLATION WORKS IN VIALE XX 
SETTEMBRE: TECHNICIANS FROM TERNA AND THE MUNICIPALITY 

MEET THE RESIDENTS OF SESTO FIORENTINO 

• The meeting will take place on Thursday 23rd at the Town Hall 

•  The technicians will present the works related to the installation of underground 
cables in Sesto Fiorentino 

 

Rome, 21 May 2019 - The Municipal Authority of Sesto Fiorentino in collaboration with 
Terna promotes a meeting between technicians and the public to present the works 
planned for the municipal land to install underground cables in Viale XX Settembre, for the 
Calenzano - Sesto Fiorentino power line. 

The meeting will take place on Thursday 23rd, from 10.30 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. in the town 
hall, in the “Pilade Biondi” Room: technicians from Terna and the Municipality of Sesto 
Fiorentino will be available to the local community to provide information on the 
motivations, characteristics, benefits and procedures involved in the work, as well as to 
answer participants’ questions. 

The works in progress involve an underground 132kV power line, about 1.5 km long, and 
the construction of a new pylon at the entrance to Sesto Fiorentino's primary transformer. 
These works will increase the security and efficiency of the local electricity grid and allow 
more than 1 km of the old power line to be demolished. 

  

 
 


